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APRIL 12, 2018: 21th 'SERVAIS'CONCERT WITH TANSMAN CELLO QUARTET
From 12 to 15 April the Tansman Cello Quartet will be staying in Halle for the third edition of 

the cello training ‘Four days with Servais’. The four members, Marinela Doko, Fernando Lima, 

Didier Poskin and Karel Steylaerts, will perform themselves at the Servais concert on Thursday 

12 March. They will bring treasures from the repertoire for cello quartet.

More info



APRIL 15, 2018: CLOSING CONCERT 'FOUR DAYS WITH SERVAIS'
The participants to the cello training will give the best of themselves during the closing concert 

on Sunday 15 April at 5PM in the Servais Academy. Highly recommended!

More info



Participants of the 'Four days with Servais' 2016

SERVAIS ON THE COMPETITION TRIOMPHE DE L'ART

The fourth edition of the International Music 

Competition ‘Triumph of the Art’ is open to strings 

from 15 to 32 years old and will take place in the 

Brussels Conservatory from 19 to 24 November 2018.

Cellists in category 1 (15-20 years old) will in the first 

round be able to choose between a short virtuoso 

composition by David Popper or François Servais. 

Cellists in category 2 (21-32 years old) will have to 

play a caprice by Servais, Franchomme or Piatti 

during the first round.

More info

ALLA VASILIEVA DIED AT AGE 84
On March 17, 2018, the cellist Alla Vasilieva died in Moscow. She was a former student of 

Rostropovitch. She till taught at the Maimonides Academy in Moscow, among others to Michael 

Alenin, who she helped to perform pieces by Servais. She was a member of the Servais Society. 



Peter François, Alla Vasilieva and Michael Alenin in Moscow, November 6, 2016

SUCCESSFULL CELLO WEEKEND IN ZOTTEGEM 

The second cello weekend in Zottegem was a success. On 3 March 2018 the numerous pupils of 

the Zottegem Academy prepared themselves for the closing concert, directed by their teacher 

Harm Garreyn.

On 4 March the audience was served up a few interesting concerts, lectures and masterclasses. 

During an aperitif concert Viviane Spanoghe and her former student Harm Garreyn performed 

among other pieces the Etude 'Marche pour la procession de Hal' by François 

Servais. Subsequently Viviane Spanoghe gave masterclasses to pupils of the Zottegem 

Academy. Peter François presented two lectures on Servais and the Belgian School of Cello 

Playing. Anna Reiter played the sixth cello suite of Bach and Mikayel Grigoryan played the solo 

sonate by Kodaly. The cello ensemble of the Zottegem Academy rounded off the day with a 

performance that was highly appreciated.   



AGENDA

12.04.2018 - Servais Concert
by the Tansman Cello Quartet in the Servais Academy, 7.30 PM.

More info



15.04.2018 - Closing concert 'Four days with Servais'
The participants of the masterclasses perform in the Servais Academy at 5 PM.

More info

11-12.05.2018 - Cello Competition Sint-Pieters-Woluwe
More info

9-17.06.2018 - 'Leven in Villa Servais'
More info follows

24-26.08.2018 - Weg van Klassiek
More info follows

18-27.10.2018 - Amsterdamse Cello Biënnale
The Servais Society will be there with a stand.

More info

19-24.11.2018 - Competition Triomphe de l'Art
For strings and chamber music ensembles. Cellists can choose to play a composition by Servais 

for the first round.

More info

23.11.2018 - 22th Servais Concert
Servais concert with Yutaka Hayashi & Yusuke Satake in the New Town Hall of Halle.
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